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Statement from Senate President Page Cortez

June 30, 2021 - Senate President Page Cortez said earlier today “While the Legislature has
not yet received any official Veto Messages from the Governor, I believe that if the
administration does ultimately veto SB 156 (The Fairness in Women’s Sports Act) that
the members of the Senate will likely proceed with the Constitutionally mandated Veto
Override session set to begin on July 20th."
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